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November 15,2018

Mr. Kevin Bell

Greater Inwood Partnership
PO Box 38553

Houston, TX 77238-8553

Dear Mr. Bell,

As the Foundation enters its 28th year, we are still amazed at the caliber of our
students and the caring hearts of our donors. The Foundation has reached new
heights in fulfilling our mission to change lives through student scholarships
and quality educational programs. It is with your generous donation that the
Aldine Scholarship Fund and Lone Star College Foundation provided
scholarships to deserving students. Letters for you from your scholarship
recipients are enclosed to thank you for your investment in them. ‘

Your investment supports students at the largest institution of higher
education in the Houston area and one of the fastest-growing community
colleges in the nation. Not only great in size, LSC is a key driver and growing
contributor to the local and regional economy.

Founded in 1991, the Foundation has provided over $14 million in
scholarships to nearly 14,500 students, as well as more than $6 million in
program support since its inception.

It is because of generous and caring community partners, like you, that we can
continue to expand our mission of changing lives, strengthening programs,
and building communities. Thank you so much for your support of Lone Star
College Foundation and we hope to see you at our 28™ Annual StarGala on
May 4, 2019!

Sincerely,

1cole Robinson Gauth
Executive Director
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